
 

 

TRAVEL ADVISORY 

March 18, 2021 

 

METRO MANILA SUBWAY PROJECT PHASE 1 

PACKAGE CP104: (ORTIGAS NORTH AND ORTIGAS SOUTH) 

(IFB No: 20-032-3) 

 

The Procurement Service, in line with guidelines of the Inter-Agency Task Force (IATF) for 

the Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases and the Department of Health (DOH) 

through the Department of Transportation (DOTr), would like to inform the Bidders 

regarding the TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF TRAVEL INTO THE PHILIPPINES 

OF FOREIGNERS pursuant to Memorandum Circular No. 5, series of 20211 issued by the 

IATF – National Task Force Against COVID-19 on March 16, 2021. 

 

Further be informed that item nos. 1 and 4 of Annex “B”, Addendum No. 10, General Bid 

Bulletin No. 10 dated March 1, 2021 shall still be followed pending any development and 

issuances relative to the procurement of Package CP104. 

 

  

 

 

       ENGR. JAIME M. NAVARRETE, JR 

       Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee III 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
_______________________ 
1Copy of the memorandum attached. 

 
 

 


	ENGR. JAIME M. NAVARRETE, JR

